
 

 

Your response 
Question Your response 
Do you agree that for the purposes of where 
locally-made programming may come from, 
Ofcom should approve the ‘South of England 
(Bauer)’ area in relation to the 12 local 
licences listed in Section 2 of this document? 
If you do not agree, please give reasons. 
 
 
 

I do not agree that Ofcom should allow Bauer 
the licences to change the local radion stations 
in the South of England. My local station is 
Spirit FM and they are one of the most 
supportive local radio stations in the area, 
which I understand Bauer have plans to 
change. They should not be allowed to do this 
for the sake of our local people and local 
Charities also I and many others love listening 
to their programmes. So in a sentence Spirit 
FM meets all the local needs in this area and 
no one should be allowed to change it. 
 
 

 

 
 


